
The  Trans i t i o n
In 2022, as the City applied and prepared for a second round of
PSP activities, an investment in the properties was planned to
help illustrate what the final space could include and prepare
the property for future development. In March of 2023, the City
was awarded $10,000 from the Hawkins Foundation and
received $10,000 from Greater Osawatomie to accomplish this
transitional plan. (Resolution #1030 and #1103)

To What  End?
Main Street Plaza (a temporary name) will eventually reach its
final form of development after the latest PSP planning work is
completed by the community. The recommendations and desires
of the public will work to shape the ultimate look and function of
the space.

The  Beg i n n i ng
These two vacant lots were purchased by the City in December
2020 as part of our downtown redevelopment planning.
Reimagining the lots was included as part of the first round of
Planning Sustainable Places (PSP) planning in 2021, and
renderings based on community input were included in the final
recommendations presented to the City Council in October
2021.

TRANSITIONING FROM
VACANCY TO VITALITY

Transitional Space Inspiration
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PSP II - ENGAGEMENT SESSIONS
COMING SOON!


